Karim Soliman 1246 Thornley Street London, ON N6K 4V3

January 17, 2020

Jerri-Joanne Bunn Committee Clerk City Clerk's Office – City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Jerri:

It is with regret that I tender my resignation from the Advisory Committee on the Environment.

I am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve on the committee. Unfortunately, the timing of the meetings interfere with my current work schedule preventing me from dedicating the time required to fulfil my duties as a member of ACE. Thank you and the rest of the committee for all your hard work and contributions and I offer my best wishes for its continued success.

Sincerely,

Karim Soliman